From: a@landcorp.com.au]

Sent: Tuesday, 23 December 2014 3:02 PM

To: Council

Subject: LandCorp's Transcript of Evidence - 2013/14 Annual Report Hearings

Good afternoon Mark

On behalf of Mr Frank Marra, Chief Executive Officer, LandCorp, please refer to attached corrected, signed
and initialled transcript.

Please note Mr Marra wish to provide the following correct factual information:
Clarification of the sales approach for Springs is provided (refer page 21):
1. LandCorp undertook an initial EOI in process for Stage 1.
2. Stage 1 EOI resulted in an Exclusive Working Period.
3. All subsequent lots, known as Stage 2, were advertised and sold on Private Treaty
basis.

Thank you for the opportunity for the transcript to be checked/corrected.

Kind Regards

ror Frank Marra

Ministerial Liaison Officer
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Before printing this email, please consider the environment.

Bést wishes from everyone at LandCorp for a safe and happy festive season.
. Qur offices will be closed from Thursday 28 December and reopen for
business on Wonday & January 2015.



